
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

19th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds you safe and well.  

 

Diary Dates: 

Thursday 1st April: Last day of term – Happy Easter!  

Monday 19th April: Term 5 starts for all pupils (staggered timings continue)  

 

Asymptomatic testing for parents & carers (home test kits) 

Asymptomatic testing (home testing) is available for parents & carers who have 

children attending any school setting. Asymptomatic testing is voluntary in primary 

schools, and the more people taking part, the safer the community becomes. 

Asymptomatic testing is for parents and not for primary school children. Should your 

child develop symptoms they must self-isolate and book a PCR test.  

Follow this link for more information: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-

testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

Please see attached Easter egg hunt details, organised by Denton Church. 

  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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